Bidding Requirements

ADDENDUM #1

TO THE PROPOSAL DOCUMENTS OF
Illinois Valley Community College

Statement of Qualifications for Architectural Services

TO: Prospective Bidders

FROM: Michelle Carboni, Director of Purchasing
Illinois Valley Community College

DATE: December 19, 2022
This Addendum forms a part of the contract Documents and modifies the
original bidding documents. Acknowledge receipt of this Addendum

with your proposal.

Correction — Submittal Instructions:

Page 5 — Proposals are due on or before Wednesday, January 4,
2023 by 10:00 am CST

NOTE: This is also noted in the RFQ Timeline on page 4. We have verified
that all dates are correct on the timeline.

Director of Purchasing
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